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1.1 In light of series of modifications being proposed by the Council in 
response to the matters being considered at the hearings and new 
evidence, clarification was sought on the Council’s protocol for making 
the decisions on the modifications. 

 
1.2 The Council agreed the publication Draft Core Strategy for submission 

at its meeting in December 2013. The decision making powers on 
potential modifications has been delegated to officers through the 
Assistant Director Planning Transportation and Highways in 
consultation with the relevant Portfolio Holder within the hearings. 

 
1.3 The final list of main modifications will be agreed following the hearings 

in light of Inspectors consideration of the key matters and issues. 
These main modifications together with consequential changes and 
also minor modifications will be formally agreed by the Assistant 
Director in consultation with the Portfolio Holder prior to them being 
issued for representations. 

 
1.4 Full Council in due course will consider both the Inspectors report and 

any main modifications which the Inspector may recommend are 
required in order to adopt the Core Strategy, as well as additional 
minor modification.. 

 
 


